
Prepared by D. Wetzel, 10/20/22 
 
 

 
 
    
 
 
Minutes from the Meeting of 
The Strategic Planning Committee of College Council 

October 20, 2022 

 

Attendees  

Judith Cohen, Department of Communications and Performing Arts 

Mickie Driscoll, Human Resources 

Daniel Kane, Department of Tourism and Hospitality, Chair 

Dawn Levy, Department of Business 

Eduardo Rios, Vice President for Finance and Administration 

Anna Rozenboym, Department of Biological Sciences 

Dominic Wetzel, Department of Behavioral Science, Secretary 

 

Chair Daniel Kane called the mee
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Strategic Plan was produced. This led to a discussion about the work and widespread 
community input, including the faculty and staff survey, that went into producing the document. 
It was decided that a good use of the Committee’s allotted time at the next College Council 
meeting would be to give a 5 minute explanatory history about how the Strategic Planning 
document was produced. This would help keep the public informed and help with the effort to 
be as transparent as possible.  

It was agreed that the need to meet as a Committee would increase once the Ad-hoc 
Governance Committee begins to flesh out the implementation and approval process for the 
Recommendations, presumably by the Spring. If needed, a meeting could also happen in 
December.  

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 pm.  

  

 

 

      


